
 

 

 

 

  

Update on Grounding Rework and 613 Software Release! 

Update on 613 Release and Ground Re-work Service Actions 

The 613 software release information # 390120003 and grounds re-work information #390120010 are now posted on Fisker 
Techinfo.   

Vehicle updates as well as any previous updates which remain open need to be completed prior to vehicle retail sale.  Parts 
for the grounds rework will arrive in the PDC by tomorrow and are available for ordering.   

As a reminder, please only use the hardware available through the Fisker parts system to avoid the installation of a non-
conductive fastener. 

Please email rhelp@fiskerautomotive.com with any questions 
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